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Tuesday 14th May 2024 

 

 

Year 5: The Dulwich Picture Gallery Trip Letter  

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

To support our learning of the Windrush Generation, Year 5 will be taking a trip to ‘The 

Dulwich Picture Gallery’ for a free tour of the ‘Soulscapes’ exhibition. 

From the website: ‘Soulscapes brings together incredible artists from the African and 

Caribbean diaspora in the UK and the US to explore themes of belonging, memory, joy, 

healing and transformation through landscape. The exhibition allows visitors to reflect on 

their connection with nature in a sensory and transformative experience through a series 

of connected rooms within the Dulwich Picture Gallery’.  

 

This trip will take place on Tuesday 21st May 2024. We apologies for the late notice, the 

gallery has only just confirmed our attendance. 

 

Please can permission for your child/ren to attend the trip be done via SCOPAY. 

Any help would be greatly appreciated, if you would like to come please indicate this on 

SCOPAY. If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch, please indicate on 

SCOPAY. Children should be wearing full school uniform, a packed lunch (no sweets, 

chocolates or fizzy drinks please) and a waterproof jacket.  

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Miss Fahey and Miss Hendricks 

Year 5 Class Teachers 

 


